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CEn s National Command & Operation Center

‘n\'“f” CDC-National Institute of Health

Sy Islamabad, Pakistan

Ph: (92-051) 9265237 Fax (92-051) 9255099 E-mail: ncoc@nih.org.pk

Dated: 13 June 2023

Subject: Updated COVID-19 Policies for inbound passengers

Reference previous letter No.801/A/Ops-lI/NCOC-01dated 9 March 2022

As per directions of competent authority, following policy decisions are made for

all inbound passengers travelling in to Pakistan:

i. The requirement for mandatory COVID-19 vaccine certificate at the time of
arrival to Point of entry in Pakistan has been abolished

ii. All inbound passengers will NOT be required to present negative PCR report
before boarding or on arrival

il 2% screening for COVID-19 of passengers travelling from UK, Guif and other
countries has been abolished.

iv. Enhancing syndromic Surveillance of all passengers arriving at point of entries.

V. Strengthening Infection prevention and control practices to contain the

. transmicsion of pathogen atf point of entries
02, All the above-mentioned policies shall be implemented with immediaje effect until
{ further orders. /j
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